

C 781-961-0932

■ library@randolph.ocln.org

2 N Main St, Randolph, MA 02368

www.turnerfreelibrary.org

Town Council Town of Randolph 41 South Main Street Randolph, MA 02368

Dear Members of the Randolph Town Council,

On behalf of the Turner Free Library Board of Trustees, I am writing to inform you of a recent decision made during our September meeting. The Trustees have voted to gift \$7,000 to the Town of Randolph to be used in support of staffing limited Sunday openings at the Turner Free Library. In FY24 the library opened for limited Sundays as a pilot program being funded by the town's ARPA funds and it was a great success. The Trustees would like to keep the momentum going with this gift to the Town.

We respectfully request that the Town Council vote to accept this gift, which will help fund limited Sunday hours at the library in FY25. We believe these additional hours will significantly enhance the library's accessibility and provide an invaluable service to the Randolph community.

Thank you for considering this request, and we look forward to your support in helping us better serve the residents of Randolph.

Sincerely,

Kevin Donovan

Chair, Turner Free Library Board of Trustees